Camera 360 In My Nokia Asha 310
If you ally dependence such a referred camera 360 in my nokia asha 310 ebook
that will offer you worth, get the utterly best seller from us currently from
several preferred authors. If you desire to entertaining books, lots of novels,
tale, jokes, and more fictions collections are in addition to launched, from
best seller to one of the most current released.
You may not be perplexed to enjoy every ebook collections camera 360 in my
nokia asha 310 that we will completely offer. It is not something like the
costs. Its roughly what you need currently. This camera 360 in my nokia asha
310, as one of the most working sellers here will completely be accompanied by
the best options to review.

Model-Based Development and Evolution of Information Systems John Krogstie
2012-05-17 This book introduces and describes in detail the SEQUAL framework
for understanding the quality of models and modeling languages, including the
numerous specializations of the generic framework, and the various ways in
which this can be used for different applications. Topics and features:
contains case studies, chapter summaries, review questions, problems and
exercises throughout the text, in addition to Appendices on terminology and
abbreviations; presents a thorough introduction to the most important concepts
in conceptual modeling, including the underlying philosophical outlook on the
quality of models; describes the basic tasks and model types in information
systems development and evolution, and the main methodologies for mixing
different phases of information system development; provides an overview of the
general mechanisms and perspectives used in conceptual modeling; predicts
future trends in technological development, and discusses how the role of
modeling can be envisaged in this landscape.
Proceedings of International Conference on Advances in Computing Aswatha Kumar
M. 2012-09-03 This is the first International Conference on Advances in
Computing (ICAdC-2012). The scope of the conference includes all the areas of
New Theoretical Computer Science, Systems and Software, and Intelligent
systems. Conference Proceedings is a culmination of research results, papers
and the theory related to all the three major areas of computing mentioned
above. Helps budding researchers, graduates in the areas of Computer Science,
Information Science, Electronics, Telecommunication, Instrumentation,
Networking to take forward their research work based on the reviewed results in
the paper by mutual interaction through e-mail contacts in the proceedings.
Proceedings of the International Conference on Soft Computing Systems L. Padma
Suresh 2015-12-07 The book is a collection of high-quality peer-reviewed
research papers presented in International Conference on Soft Computing Systems
(ICSCS 2015) held at Noorul Islam Centre for Higher Education, Chennai, India.
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These research papers provide the latest developments in the emerging areas of
Soft Computing in Engineering and Technology. The book is organized in two
volumes and discusses a wide variety of industrial, engineering and scientific
applications of the emerging techniques. It presents invited papers from the
inventors/originators of new applications and advanced technologies.
What Do Science, Technology, and Innovation Mean from Africa? Clapperton
Chakanetsa Mavhunga 2017-06-16 Explorations of science, technology, and
innovation in Africa not as the product of “technology transfer” from elsewhere
but as the working of African knowledge. In the STI literature, Africa has
often been regarded as a recipient of science, technology, and innovation
rather than a maker of them. In this book, scholars from a range of disciplines
show that STI in Africa is not merely the product of “technology transfer” from
elsewhere but the working of African knowledge. Their contributions focus on
African ways of looking, meaning-making, and creating. The chapter authors see
Africans as intellectual agents whose perspectives constitute authoritative
knowledge and whose strategic deployment of both endogenous and inbound things
represents an African-centered notion of STI. “Things do not (always) mean the
same from everywhere,” observes Clapperton Chakanetsa Mavhunga, the volume's
editor. Western, colonialist definitions of STI are not universalizable. The
contributors discuss topics that include the trivialization of indigenous
knowledge under colonialism; the creative labor of chimurenga, the
transformation of everyday surroundings into military infrastructure; the role
of enslaved Africans in America as innovators and synthesizers; the African
ethos of “fixing”; the constitutive appropriation that makes mobile
technologies African; and an African innovation strategy that builds on
domestic capacities. The contributions describe an Africa that is creative,
technological, and scientific, showing that African STI is the latest iteration
of a long process of accumulative, multicultural knowledge production.
Contributors Geri Augusto, Shadreck Chirikure, Chux Daniels, Ron Eglash, Ellen
Foster, Garrick E. Louis, D. A. Masolo, Clapperton Chakanetsa Mavhunga, Neda
Nazemi, Toluwalogo Odumosu, Katrien Pype, Scott Remer
A Practical Guide to Video and Audio Compression Cliff Wootton 2005-04-28 Learn
all about Codecs--how they work, as well as design and implementation with this
comprehensive, easy-to-use guide to compression. After reading this book, you
will be able to prepare and distribute professional audio and video on any
platform including streamed to the web, broadcast on-air, stored in PVRs,
Burned onto CD-ROMs or DVDs, delivered by broadband, or viewed in Kiosk
applications, PDA devices, and mobile phones.
Big Data Analytics Ladjel Bellatreche 2021-01-03 This book constitutes the
proceedings of the 8th International Conference on Big Data Analytics, BDA
2020, which took place during December 15-18, 2020, in Sonepat, India. The 11
full and 3 short papers included in this volume were carefully reviewed and
selected from 48 submissions; the book also contains 4 invited and 3 tutorial
papers. The contributions were organized in topical sections named as follows:
data science systems; data science architectures; big data analytics in
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healthcare; information interchange of Web data resources; and business
analytics.
Innovative Technologies and Learning Yueh-Min Huang 2021-11-23 This book
constitutes the refereed proceedings of the 4th International Conference on
Innovative Technologies and Learning, ICITL 2021, held in November/December
2021. Due to COVID-19 pandemic the conference was held virtually. The 59 full
papers presented together with 2 short papers were carefully reviewed and
selected from 110 submissions. The papers are organized in the following
topical sections: Artificial Intelligence in Education; Augmented, Virtual and
Mixed Reality in Education; Computational Thinking in Education; Design
Framework and Model for Innovative learning; Education Practice Issues and
Trends; Educational Gamification and Game-based Learning; Innovative
Technologies and Pedagogies Enhanced Learning; Multimedia Technology Enhanced
Learning; Online Course and Web-Based Environment; and Science, Technology,
Engineering, Arts and Design, and Mathematics.
Closing the Feedback Loop Björn-Sören Gigler 2014-05-29 This book is a
collection of articles, written by both academics and practitioners as an
evidence base for citizen engagement through information and communication
technologies (ICTs). In it, the authors ask: how do ICTs empower through
participation, transparency and accountability? Specifically, the authors
examine two principal questions: Are technologies an accelerator to closing the
“accountability gap” – the space between the supply (governments, service
providers) and demand (citizens, communities, civil society organizations or
CSOs) that requires bridging for open and collaborative governance? And under
what conditions does this occur? The introductory chapters lay the theoretical
groundwork for understanding the potential of technologies to achieving
intended goals. Chapter 1 takes us through the theoretical linkages between
empowerment, participation, transparency and accountability. In Chapter 2, the
authors devise an informational capability framework, relating human abilities
and well-being to the use of ICTs. The chapters to follow highlight practical
examples that operationalize ICT-led initiatives. Chapter 3 reviews a sample of
projects targeting the goals of transparency and accountability in governance
to make preliminary conclusions around what evidence exists to date, and where
to go from here. In chapter 4, the author reviews the process of interactive
community mapping (ICM) with examples that support general local development
and others that mitigate natural disasters. Chapter 5 examines crowdsourcing in
fragile states to track aid flows, report on incitement or organize grassroots
movements. In chapter 6, the author reviews Check My School (CMS), a community
monitoring project in the Philippines designed to track the provision of
services in public schools. Chapter 7 introduces four key ICT-led, citizengovernance initiatives in primary health care in Karnataka, India. Chapter 8
analyzes the World Bank Institute’s use of ICTs in expanding citizen project
input to understand the extent to which technologies can either engender a new
“feedback loop” or ameliorate a “broken loop”. The authors’ analysis of the
evidence signals ICTs as an accelerator to closing the “accountability gap”. In
Chapter 9, the authors conclude with the Loch Ness model to illustrate how
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technologies contribute to shrinking the gap, why the gap remains open in many
cases, and what can be done to help close it. This collection is a critical
addition to existing literature on ICTs and citizen engagement for two main
reasons: first, it is expansive, covering initiatives that leverage a wide
range of technology tools, from mobile phone reporting to crowdsourcing to
interactive mapping; second, it is the first of its kind to offer concrete
recommendations on how to close feedback loops.
Emerging Research in Data Engineering Systems and Computer Communications P.
Venkata Krishna 2020-02-10 This book gathers selected papers presented at the
2nd International Conference on Computing, Communications and Data Engineering,
held at Sri Padmavati Mahila Visvavidyalayam, Tirupati, India from 1 to 2 Feb
2019. Chiefly discussing major issues and challenges in data engineering
systems and computer communications, the topics covered include wireless
systems and IoT, machine learning, optimization, control, statistics, and
social computing.
Network Data Analytics K. G. Srinivasa 2018-04-26 In order to carry out data
analytics, we need powerful and flexible computing software. However the
software available for data analytics is often proprietary and can be
expensive. This book reviews Apache tools, which are open source and easy to
use. After providing an overview of the background of data analytics, covering
the different types of analysis and the basics of using Hadoop as a tool, it
focuses on different Hadoop ecosystem tools, like Apache Flume, Apache Spark,
Apache Storm, Apache Hive, R, and Python, which can be used for different types
of analysis. It then examines the different machine learning techniques that
are useful for data analytics, and how to visualize data with different graphs
and charts. Presenting data analytics from a practice-oriented viewpoint, the
book discusses useful tools and approaches for data analytics, supported by
concrete code examples. The book is a valuable reference resource for graduate
students and professionals in related fields, and is also of interest to
general readers with an understanding of data analytics.
PoC or GTFO, Volume 3 Manul Laphroaig 2021-01-29 Volume 3 of the PoC || GTFO
collection--read as Proof of Concept or Get the Fuck Out--continues the series
of wildly popular collections of this hacker journal. Contributions range from
humorous poems to deeply technical essays bound in the form of a bible. The
International Journal of Proof-of-Concept or Get The Fuck Out is a celebrated
collection of short essays on computer security, reverse engineering and
retrocomputing topics by many of the world's most famous hackers. This third
volume contains all articles from releases 14 to 18 in the form of an actual,
bound bible. Topics include how to dump the ROM from one of the most secure
Sega Genesis games ever created; how to create a PDF that is also a Git
repository; how to extract the Game Boy Advance BIOS ROM; how to sniff
Bluetooth Low Energy communications with the BCC Micro:Bit; how to conceal ZIP
Files in NES Cartridges; how to remotely exploit a TetriNET Server; and more.
The journal exists to remind us of what a clever engineer can build from a box
of parts and a bit of free time. Not to showcase what others have done, but to
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explain how they did it so that readers can do these and other clever things
themselves.
Programming the Mobile Web Maximiliano Firtman 2010-07-23 Today's market for
mobile apps goes beyond the iPhone to include BlackBerry, Nokia, Windows Phone,
and smartphones powered by Android, webOS, and other platforms. If you're an
experienced web developer, this book shows you how to build a standard app core
that you can extend to work with specific devices. You'll learn the particulars
and pitfalls of building mobile apps with HTML, CSS, and other standard web
tools. You'll also explore platform variations, finicky mobile browsers, Ajax
design patterns for mobile, and much more. Before you know it, you'll be able
to create mashups using Web 2.0 APIs in apps for the App Store, App World, OVI
Store, Android Market, and other online retailers. Learn how to use your
existing web skills to move into mobile development Discover key differences in
mobile app design and navigation, including touch devices Use HTML, CSS,
JavaScript, and Ajax to create effective user interfaces in the mobile
environment Learn about technologies such as HTML5, XHTML MP, and WebKit
extensions Understand variations of platforms such as Symbian, BlackBerry,
webOS, Bada, Android, and iOS for iPhone and iPad Bypass the browser to create
offline apps and widgets using web technologies
High Performance Mobile Web Maximiliano Firtman 2016-09-13 Optimize the
performance of your mobile websites and webapps to the extreme. With this
hands-on book, veteran mobile and web developer Maximiliano Firtman
demonstrates which aspects of your site or app slow down the user’s experience,
and what you can do to achieve lightning-fast performance. There’s much at
stake: if you want to boost your app’s conversion rate, then tackling
performance issues is the best way to start. Learn tools and techniques for
working with responsive web design, images, the network layer, and many other
ingredients—plus the metrics to check your progress. Ideal for web developers
and web designers with HTML, CSS, JavaScript, and HTTP experience, this is your
guide to superior mobile web performance. You’ll dive into: Emulators,
simulators, and other tools for measuring performance Basic web performance
concepts, including metrics, charts, and goals How to get real data from mobile
browsers on your real networks APIs and specs for measuring, tracking and
improving web performance Insights and tricks for optimizing the first view
experience Ways to optimize post-loading experiences and future visits
Responsive web design and its performance challenges Tips for extreme
performance to achieve best conversion rates How to work with web views inside
native apps
New Products Management Charles Merle Crawford 1997 Taking a managerial
approach, in order to acquaint students with the managerial steps and processes
involved in new product development, this work includes coverage of product
protocol.
Cinemas Dark and Slow in Digital India Lalitha Gopalan 2021-03-16 This book
provides a sustained engagement with contemporary Indian feature films from
camera-360-in-my-nokia-asha-310

5/13

Downloaded from avenza-dev.avenza.com
on October 4, 2022 by guest

outside the mainstream, including Aaranaya Kaandam, I.D., Kaul, Chauthi Koot,
Cosmic Sex, and Gaali Beeja, to undercut the dominance of Bollywood focused
film studies. Gopalan assembles films from Bangalore, Chennai, Delhi, Kolkata,
and Trivandrum, in addition to independent productions in Bombay cinema, as a
way of privileging understudied works that deserve critical attention. The book
uses close readings of films and a deep investigation of film style to draw
attention to the advent of digital technologies while remaining fully cognizant
of ‘the digital’ as a cryptic formulation for considering the sea change in the
global circulation of film and finance. This dual focus on both the technomaterial conditions of Indian cinema and the film narrative offers a fulsome
picture of changing narratives and shifting genres and styles.
Merica Lover Since 1959 America Since Publishing 2019-09-28 Merica Since
America Novelty Notebook Daily dairy / journal / notebook to write in, for
creative writing, for creating list, for scheduling, Organizing and Recording
your thoughts. Makes a perfect gift idea for all American, gift idea for
birthday or 4th Of July Independence Day and anyone who loves America. Show
everyone your value kindness in the world and show your pride to your country
with this cool notebook. Perfectly sized at 6" x 9" 120 pages Softcover
Bookbinding Flexible Paperback
Proceedings of International Conference on Wireless Communication Hari
Vasudevan 2019-11-16 The book comprises selected papers presented at the
International Conference on Wireless Communication (ICWiCOM), which is
organized by D. J. Sanghvi College of Engineering’s Department of Electronics
and Telecommunication Engineering. The book focuses on specific topics of
wireless communication, like signal and image processing applicable to wireless
domains, networking, microwave and antenna design, and telemedicine systems.
Covering three main areas – networking, antenna designs and embedded systems
applicable to communication – it is a valuable resource for postgraduate and
doctoral students.
Smartland Korea Dal Yong Jin 2017-02-20 An engaging and comprehensive look at
the Korean smartphone industry and culture
Website Optimization Andrew B. King 2008-07-08 Remember when an optimized
website was one that merely didn't take all day to appear? Times have changed.
Today, website optimization can spell the difference between enterprise success
and failure, and it takes a lot more know-how to achieve success. This book is
a comprehensive guide to the tips, techniques, secrets, standards, and methods
of website optimization. From increasing site traffic to maximizing leads, from
revving up responsiveness to increasing navigability, from prospect retention
to closing more sales, the world of 21st century website optimization is
explored, exemplified and explained. Website Optimization combines the
disciplines of online marketing and site performance tuning to attain the
competitive advantage necessary on today's Web. You'll learn how to improve
your online marketing with effective paid and natural search engine visibility
strategies, strengthened lead creation and conversion to sales methods, and
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gold-standard ad copywriting guidelines. Plus, your increased site speed,
reduced download footprint, improved reliability, and improved navigability
will work synergistically with those marketing methods to optimize your site's
total effectiveness. In this book for business and IT managers, author Andrew
King, president of Website Optimization, LLC, has assembled experts in several
key specialties to teach you: Search engine optimization -- addressing best
(and worst) practices to improve search engine visibility, including step-bystep keyword optimization guidelines, category and tag cloud creation, and
guerilla PR techniques to boost inbound links and improve rankings Pay-perclick optimization -- including ad copywriting guidelines, setting profitdriven goals, calculating and optimizing bids, landing page optimization, and
campaign management tips Optimizing conversion rates -- increasing leads with
site landing page guidelines, such as benefit-oriented copy, credibility-based
design, value hierarchies, and tips on creating unique selling propositions and
slogans Web performance tuning -- optimizing ways to use (X)HTML, CSS, and Ajax
to increase speed, reduce your download footprint, and increase reliability
Advanced tuning -- including client-side techniques such as on-demand content,
progressive enhancement, and inline images to save HTTP requests. Plus serverside tips include improving parallelism, using cache control, browser sniffing,
HTTP compression, and URL rewriting to remap links and preserve traffic Web
metrics -- illustrating the best metrics and tools to gather details about
visitors and measure web conversion and success rates. Covering both search
marketing metrics and web performance measures including Pathloss and waterfall
graphs Website Optimization not only provides you with a strategy for success,
it also offers specific techniques for you and your staff to follow. A
profitable website needs to be well designed, current, highly responsive, and
optimally persuasive if you're to attract prospects, convert them to buyers,
and get them to come back for more. This book describes precisely what you need
to accomplish to achieve all of those goals.
Dabbing Unicorn Awesome Since 2012 8th Birthday Unicorn Birthday Publishing
2020-01-04 Large Notebook (SketchBook) With Birthday Dabbing Unicorn Cover For
Drawing, Painting Doodling, Writing, Sketching. Suitable for all types of
drawing tools, such as markers, crayons, pensils and watercolor paints. - 6 x 9
inches - 100 blank white papers - Stylish matte finish cover Check out other
awesome designs for all ages by clicking on our brand name.
Advances in Computing and Communications, Part IV Ajith Abraham 2011-07-06 This
volume is the fourth part of a four-volume set (CCIS 190, CCIS 191, CCIS 192,
CCIS 193), which constitutes the refereed proceedings of the First
International Conference on on Computing and Communications, ACC 2011, held in
Kochi, India, in July 2011. The 62 revised full papers presented in this volume
were carefully reviewed and selected from a large number of submissions. The
papers are the papers of the Workshop on Cloud Computing: Architecture,
Algorithms and Applications (CloudComp2011), of the Workshop on Multimedia
Streaming (MultiStreams2011), and of the Workshop on Trust Management in P2P
Systems (IWTMP2PS2011).
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Soft Computing: Theories and Applications Millie Pant 2020-02-24 The book
focuses on soft computing and its applications to solve real-world problems in
different domains, ranging from medicine and health care, to supply chain
management, image processing and cryptanalysis. It includes high-quality papers
presented at the International Conference on Soft Computing: Theories and
Applications (SoCTA 2018), organized by Dr. B. R. Ambedkar National Institute
of Technology, Jalandhar, Punjab, India. Offering significant insights into
soft computing for teachers and researchers alike, the book inspires more
researchers to work in the field of soft computing.
5G Mobile Communications Saad Asif 2018-07-20 This book will help readers
comprehend technical and policy elements of telecommunication particularly in
the context of 5G. It first presents an overview of the current research and
standardization practices and lays down the global frequency spectrum
allocation process. It further lists solutions to accommodate 5G spectrum
requirements. The readers will find a considerable amount of information on 4G
(LTE-Advanced), LTE-Advance Pro, 5G NR (New Radio); transport network
technologies, 5G NGC (Next Generation Core), OSS (Operations Support Systems),
network deployment and end-to-end 5G network architecture. Some details on
multiple network elements (end products) such as 5G base station/small cells
and the role of semiconductors in telecommunication are also provided. Keeping
trends in mind, service delivery mechanisms along with state-of-the-art
services such as MFS (mobile financial services), mHealth (mobile health) and
IoT (Internet-of-Things) are covered at length. At the end, telecom sector’s
burning challenges and best practices are explained which may be looked into
for today’s and tomorrow’s networks. The book concludes with certain high level
suggestions for the growth of telecommunication, particularly on the importance
of basic research, departure from ten-year evolution cycle and having a 20–30
year plan. Explains the conceivable six phases of mobile telecommunication’s
ecosystem that includes R&D, standardization, product/network/device &
application development, and burning challenges and best practices Provides an
overview of research and standardization on 5G Discusses solutions to address
5G spectrum requirements while describing the global frequency spectrum
allocation process Presents various case studies and policies Provides details
on multiple network elements and the role of semiconductors in
telecommunication Presents service delivery mechanisms with special focus on
IoT
Consumer Behavior and Marketing Strategy J. Paul Peter 1996 This work shows how
the various elements of consumer analysis fit together in an integrated
framework, called the Wheel of Consumer Analysis. Psychological, social and
behavioural theories are shown as useful for understanding consumers and
developing more effective marketing strategies. The aim is to enable students
to develop skills in analyzing consumers from a marketing management
perspective and in using this knowledge to develop and evaluate marketing
strategies. The text identifies three groups of concepts - affect and
cognition, behaviour and the environment - and shows how these they influence
each other as well as marketing strategy. The focus of the text is managerial,
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with a distinctive emphasis on strategic issues and problems. Cases and
questions are included in each chapter.
Ringtone Yves Doz 2017-11-02 In less than three decades, Nokia emerged from
Finland to lead the mobile phone revolution. It grew to have one of the most
recognizable and valuable brands in the world and then fell into decline,
leading to the sale of its mobile phone business to Microsoft. This book
explores and analyzes that journey and distils observations and learning points
for anyone keen to understand what drove Nokia's amazing success and sudden
downfall. With privileged access to Nokia's senior managers over the last
twenty years followed by a more concerted research agenda from 2015, the
authors describe and analyze, the various stages in Nokia's journey. The book
describes leaders making strategic and organizational decisions, their behavior
and interactions, and how they succeeded and failed to inspire and engage their
employees. Perhaps most intriguingly, it opens the proverbial 'black box' of
why and how things actually happen at the top of organizations. Why did things
fall apart? To what extent were avoidable mistakes made? Did the world around
Nokia change too fast for it to adapt? And, did Nokia's success contain the
seeds of its failure?
Mathematical Literacy, Grade 10 Karen Morrison 2012-02-23 Study & Master
Mathematical Literacy Grade 10 has been especially developed by an experienced
author team according to the Curriculum and Assessment Policy Statement (CAPS).
This new and easy-to-use course helps learners to master essential content and
skills in Mathematical Literacy. The Teacher's File includes: * a weekly
teaching schedule, divided into the four terms to guide the teacher on what to
teach * extra project templates for teachers to choose from * solutions to all
the activities in the Learner's Book.
Innovative Technologies and Learning Tien-Chi Huang 2020-11-21 This book
constitutes the refereed proceedings of the Second International Conference on
Innovative Technologies and Learning, ICITL 2020, held in Porto, Portugal, in
November 2020. The 65 full papers presented together with 2 short papers were
carefully reviewed and selected from 127 submissions. The papers are organized
in the following topical sections: Augmented and Virtual Reality in Education;
Educational Data Mining and Learning Analytics; Emerging Issues and Trends in
Education; Innovative Learning in Education; Online Course and Web-Based
Environment; Technology-Enhanced Learning; Application and Design of Innovative
Learning Software; and Science, Technology, Engineering, Arts and Design, and
Mathematics. Due to the Corona pandemic this event was held virtually.
Digital Anthropology Heather A. Horst 2013-08-01 Anthropology has two main
tasks: to understand what it is to be human and to examine how humanity is
manifested differently in the diversity of culture. These tasks have gained new
impetus from the extraordinary rise of the digital. This book brings together
several key anthropologists working with digital culture to demonstrate just
how productive an anthropological approach to the digital has already become.
Through a range of case studies from Facebook to Second Life to Google Earth,
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Digital Anthropology explores how human and digital can be defined in relation
to one another, from avatars and disability; cultural differences in how we use
social networking sites or practise religion; the practical consequences of the
digital for politics, museums, design, space and development to new online
world and gaming communities. The book also explores the moral universe of the
digital, from new anxieties to open-source ideals. Digital Anthropology reveals
how only the intense scrutiny of ethnography can overturn assumptions about the
impact of digital culture and reveal its profound consequences for everyday
life. Combining the clarity of a textbook with an engaging style which conveys
a passion for these new frontiers of enquiry, this book is essential reading
for students and scholars of anthropology, media studies, communication
studies, cultural studies and sociology.
The 4-hour Workweek Timothy Ferriss 2009 An edition expanded with more than 100
pages of new content offers a blueprint for a better life, whether one's dream
is escaping the rat race, experiencing high-end world travel, earning a monthly
five-figure income with zero management or just living more and working less.
Ethics in Information Technology George Walter Reynolds 2007 Ethics in
Information Technology, Second Edition is a timely offering with updated and
brand new coverage of topical issues that we encounter in the news every day
such as file sharing, infringement of intellectual property, security risks,
Internet crime, identity theft, employee surveillance, privacy, and compliance.
How to Live a Low-Carbon Life Christopher Goodall 2012-05-04 Climate change is
the greatest challenge facing humanity: drastic reduction of carbon emissions
is vital if we are to avoid a catastrophe that devastates large parts of the
world. Governments and businesses have been slow to act and individuals now
need to take the lead. The Earth can absorb no more than 3 tonnes of carbon
dioxide emissions each year for every person on the planet if we are to keep
temperature and rainfall change within tolerable limits. Yet from cars and
holiday flights to household appliances and the food on our plates, Western
consumer lifestyles leave each of us responsible for over 12 tonnes of carbon
dioxide a year - four times what the Earth can handle. Individual action is
essential if we want to avoid climate chaos. How to Live a Low-Carbon Life
shows how easy it is to take responsibility, providing the first comprehensive,
one-stop reference guide to calculating your CO2 emissions and reducing them to
a sustainable 3 tonnes a year.
PoC or GTFO Manul Laphroaig 2017-10-31 This highly anticipated print collection
gathers articles published in the much-loved International Journal of Proof-ofConcept or Get The Fuck Out. PoC||GTFO follows in the tradition of Phrack and
Uninformed by publishing on the subjects of offensive security research,
reverse engineering, and file format internals. Until now, the journal has only
been available online or printed and distributed for free at hacker conferences
worldwide. Consistent with the journal's quirky, biblical style, this book
comes with all the trimmings: a leatherette cover, ribbon bookmark, bible
paper, and gilt-edged pages. The book features more than 80 technical essays
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from numerous famous hackers, authors of classics like "Reliable Code Execution
on a Tamagotchi," "ELFs are Dorky, Elves are Cool," "Burning a Phone," "Forget
Not the Humble Timing Attack," and "A Sermon on Hacker Privilege." Twenty-four
full-color pages by Ange Albertini illustrate many of the clever tricks
described in the text.
The Know-It-All A. J. Jacobs 2004-10-01 33,000 pages 44 million words 10
billion years of history 1 obsessed man Part memoir and part education (or lack
thereof), The Know-It-All chronicles NPR contributor A.J. Jacobs's hilarious,
enlightening, and seemingly impossible quest to read the Encyclopaedia
Britannica from A to Z. To fill the ever-widening gaps in his Ivy League
education, A.J. Jacobs sets for himself the daunting task of reading all
thirty-two volumes of the Encyclopaedia Britannica. His wife, Julie, tells him
it's a waste of time, his friends believe he is losing his mind, and his
father, a brilliant attorney who had once attempted the same feat and quit
somewhere around Borneo, is encouraging but, shall we say, unconvinced. With
self-deprecating wit and a disarming frankness, The Know-It-All recounts the
unexpected and comically disruptive effects Operation Encyclopedia has on every
part of Jacobs's life -- from his newly minted marriage to his complicated
relationship with his father and the rest of his charmingly eccentric New York
family to his day job as an editor at Esquire. Jacobs's project tests the outer
limits of his stamina and forces him to explore the real meaning of
intelligence as he endeavors to join Mensa, win a spot on Jeopardy!, and absorb
33,000 pages of learning. On his journey he stumbles upon some of the
strangest, funniest, and most profound facts about every topic under the sun,
all while battling fatigue, ridicule, and the paralyzing fear that attends his
first real-life responsibility -- the impending birth of his first child. The
Know-It-All is an ingenious, mightily entertaining memoir of one man's
intellect, neuroses, and obsessions and a soul-searching, ultimately touching
struggle between the all-consuming quest for factual knowledge and the
undeniable gift of hard-won wisdom.
Advances in Computing and Communications, Part II Ajith Abraham 2011-07-08 This
volume is the second part of a four-volume set (CCIS 190, CCIS 191, CCIS 192,
CCIS 193), which constitutes the refereed proceedings of the First
International Conference on Computing and Communications, ACC 2011, held in
Kochi, India, in July 2011. The 72 revised full papers presented in this volume
were carefully reviewed and selected from a large number of submissions. The
papers are organized in topical sections on database and information systems;
distributed software development; human computer interaction and interface;
ICT; internet and Web computing; mobile computing; multi agent systems;
multimedia and video systems; parallel and distributed algorithms; security,
trust and privacy.
Less Is More Goldian VandenBroeck 1996-09-01
together thought-provoking maxims on the art
the ancient tradition of the Golden Mean and
conservation. Less Is More draws us into the
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eras and cultures whose writings explore the virtues of simplicity and
moderation in living. Confucious, Patañjali, Ovid, St. Matthew, Milarepa, Rumi,
Eckhart, da Vinci, St. Teresa of Avila, Basho, Thoreau, Tagore, Suzuki, Illich,
and many others share profound thoughts on our wants and needs, lifestyles and
lifeworks. Here is a book to be savored in quiet moments when we reflect on our
hectic pace of life; when we wonder if the race to riches is worth the
struggle; or when we wonder if the earth can sustain our greed for many more
generations.
The Engineering of Sport Steve Haake 2020-12-18 Science and technology has been
used more and more in the last few decades to gain advantage over competitors.
Quite often, however, the actual science involved is not published because a
suitable journal cannot be found. The Engineering of Sport brings together work
from a very diverse range of subjects including Engineering, Physics, Materials
and Biomechanics. The Engineering of Sport represent work which was represented
at the 1st International Conference on the Engineering of Sport held in
Sheffield, UK in July 1996. Many sports were represented and the material
covered split into nine topics covering aerodynamics, biomechanics, design,
dynamics, instrumentation, materials, mechanics, modelling, motion analysis,
and vibrations. It should be of interest to specialists in all areas of sports
research.
Affect in Language Learning Jane Arnold 1999-01-14 The affective domain and the
emotional factors which influence language learning have been of interest in
the field of language teaching for a number of years. By proposing a holistic
approach to the learning process, this volume takes the position that the
language learning experience will be much more effective when both affect and
cognition are considered. The eighteen chapters discuss issues such as memory,
anxiety, self-esteem, facilitation, autonomy, classroom activities, and
assessment from the perspective of affect. Affect in Language Learning will be
of interest to teachers-in-preparation, teachers, teacher educators, curriculum
designers, programme administrators and researchers and to those second
language teaching professionals who wish to improve language teaching through a
greater awareness of the role affect plays.
Junctionless Field-Effect Transistors Shubham Sahay 2019-01-28 A comprehensive
one-volume reference on current JLFET methods, techniques, and research
Advancements in transistor technology have driven the modern smart-device
revolution—many cell phones, watches, home appliances, and numerous other
devices of everyday usage now surpass the performance of the room-filling
supercomputers of the past. Electronic devices are continuing to become more
mobile, powerful, and versatile in this era of internet-of-things (IoT) due in
large part to the scaling of metal-oxide semiconductor field-effect transistors
(MOSFETs). Incessant scaling of the conventional MOSFETs to cater to consumer
needs without incurring performance degradation requires costly and complex
fabrication process owing to the presence of metallurgical junctions. Unlike
conventional MOSFETs, junctionless field-effect transistors (JLFETs) contain no
metallurgical junctions, so they are simpler to process and less costly to
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manufacture.JLFETs utilize a gated semiconductor film to control its resistance
and the current flowing through it. Junctionless Field-Effect Transistors:
Design, Modeling, and Simulation is an inclusive, one-stop referenceon the
study and research on JLFETs This timely book covers the fundamental physics
underlying JLFET operation, emerging architectures, modeling and simulation
methods, comparative analyses of JLFET performance metrics, and several other
interesting facts related to JLFETs. A calibrated simulation framework,
including guidance on SentaurusTCAD software, enables researchers to
investigate JLFETs, develop new architectures, and improve performance. This
valuable resource: Addresses the design and architecture challenges faced by
JLFET as a replacement for MOSFET Examines various approaches for analytical
and compact modeling of JLFETs in circuit design and simulation Explains how to
use Technology Computer-Aided Design software (TCAD) to produce numerical
simulations of JLFETs Suggests research directions and potential applications
of JLFETs Junctionless Field-Effect Transistors: Design, Modeling, and
Simulation is an essential resource for CMOS device design researchers and
advanced students in the field of physics and semiconductor devices.
Understanding and Managing Organizational Behviour Global Edition Jennifer M.
George 2014-09-10 For one-semester, undergraduate/graduate level courses in
Organizational Behavior. This title is a Pearson Global Edition. The Editorial
team at Pearson has worked closely with educators around the world to include
content which is especially relevant to students outside the United States.
Vivid examples, thought-provoking activities—get students engaged in OB.
George/Jones uses real-world examples, thought- and discussion-provoking
learning activities to help students become more engaged in what they are
learning. This text also provides the most contemporary and up-to-date account
of the changing issues involved in managing people in organizations. The sixth
edition features new cases, material addressing the economic crisis, and
expanded coverage of ethics and workplace diversity. Accompanied by
mymanagementlab! See the hands in the air, hear the roar of discussion–be a
rock star in the classroom. mymanagementlab makes it easier for you to rock the
classroom by helping you hold students accountable for class preparation, and
getting students engaged in the material through an array of relevant teaching
and media resources. Visit mymanagementlab.com for more information.
The 4-Hour Work Week Timothy Ferriss 2007 Offers techniques and strategies for
increasing income while cutting work time in half, and includes advice for
leading a more fulfilling life.
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